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‘Compassion, Curiosity, Courage’ 

 
SCHOOL CLOSURE 

 
Dear Parents/Guardian, 
 
We have received notification from Kirsty Williams - Welsh Government Minister for 
Education, who has announced that all schools will be closed from Friday onwards. 
 
We wish to thank all of our parents and families for your understanding and support 
during these concerning times.  Please stay in touch via the school website where 
children can access their learning under the ‘Our Classes’ tab. 
 
Take care everyone. 
 
Kindest regards, 
Lisa Bowden 
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